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Hinchcliffe, Shannon

Jennings, Cindy

FW: LLLT changes

Forwarding.

—Original Message—

From: Nicole Gitts [mailto:ms.nicolegitts(S)gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, August 17, 2018 3:53 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: LLLT changes

Hello,

The proposed LLLT enhancements are needed and appropriate. Family law clients cannot find good reasonably priced
attorneys for their family law cases. There are on-line and unlicensed paralegals providing expensive and wrong advice

and form preparation. Going to court alone Is scary. Having a LLLT to accompany a self-represented person is not much
different than having a domestic violence advocate or even just a friend to offer support. Please enact the proposed
expansion to the rules.

Nicole Gitts spaur

360-318-6687

Sent from my iPhone


